
  
 

  

 

 
 

From: Ceta Ramkhalawansingh 
To: councilmeeting 
Cc: Ceta Ramkhalawansingh 
Subject: Re: PH 30.3: Impact of recommendations on Campbell House 
Date: January 29, 2022 2:37:01 PM 

This email message is for the City Council meeting scheduled for
 February 2nd.  Please add to the meeting documents. 
Ceta Ramkhalawansingh, ceta_r@yahoo.ca 

Re:  PH 30.3:  Our Plan Toronto: Protected Major Transit Station Area
 Delineations - Downtown and City-wide Interpretation Policies - Final
 Report 

This is to advise that I support the recommendations and proposals
 outlined in the letter  (January 11th), 2022) from Liz Driver of Campbell
 House regarding the necessity to change the proposed zoning
 designations for the north west corner of Queen St and University
 Avenue.  This site is used as parkland and green space and is a key
 component of Relic Park and the Grange Green Plan.  The designation
 should be "zero" and not 4. 

I have communicated this concern to Councillor Joe Cressy, who has
 been asked by my neighbours to move an amendment to the staff
 report. 

Ceta Ramkhalawansingh 
Honorary Chair, Grange Community Association 
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